Lady Margaret Road Southall Middlesex UB1 2GU

Tel: 020 8578 9152 Fax: 020 8747 7891 Email: office@greenford.ealing.sch.uk Web: www.greenford.ealing.school.uk Headteacher: Mr. M. Cramer, BA Hons, MA



12th December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

I write to you to remind you of our arrangements for ending this term and the starting date for next term:

- Yr.11, 12 and 13 last school day is Weds 20th December
- Yrs. 7-10 last school day is Thurs 21st December. Students will leave at 12 mid-day
- Monday 8th January start of the new school term
- Further key dates and reminders are below

Autumn Term 2017	
Senior Citizens' Christmas party/Winter	Thursday 14 th December, from 6pm, Lady Margaret
Concert	Rd entrance
55.1.5	Friday 15 th December
UCAS University Applications Deadline	,
Last day of term	Thursday 21 st Dec, students leave by 12 mid-day
Christmas Holidays	Friday 22 nd December – Friday 6 th January 2018
First day of Spring Term 2018	Monday 8 th January 2018
KS4 PPE Exam Results - Yr 9-11	16 th - 18 th January
Yr 11 Parents' Evening	Thursday 25 th January, 4.30-7pm, Main Hall/Dining
	Hall, Lady Margaret entrance
Yr 10 Parents' Evening	Thursday 8 th February, 4.30 - 7pm, Main Hall/Dining
	Hall, Lady Margaret entrance
Half Term holidays	Monday 12 th – Friday 16 th Feb; return 19 th Feb
Yr 9 Parents' Evening	Thursday 22 nd February, 4.30 - 7pm, Main
	Hall/Dining Hall, Lady Margaret entrance
KS4 Pre-Public Exams (PPEs) for two weeks	Monday 26 th February -Friday 9 th March
Yr 7 Parents' Evening (meet subject teachers)	Thursday 8 th March, 4.30 - 7pm, Main Hall/Dining
	Hall, Lady Margaret entrance
Yr 12 and 13 Parents' Evening- for students	Thursday 15 th March, 4.30 - 7pm, Main Hall/Dining
causing concern only	Hall, Lady Margaret entrance
Sport Relief Day -Non-uniform/charity day	Friday 16 th March Date To Be Confirmed
Yr 13 Pre-Public Exams	19 th – 28 th March
Spring School Concert	Wednesday 28 th March
Raising Achievement Day/Last day of Spring	Thursday 29 th March, students do not attend
Term	lessons but, with their parents/carer, have a pre-

















	arranged interview with a member of staff
Easter Holiday	Friday 30 th March – Friday 13 th April
Summer Term begins	Monday 16 th April 2017
May Day Bank Holiday	Monday 7 th May
Summer external exams – GCSE & A Level	Tuesday 8 th May – Wednesday 27 th June
Yr 13 Final Assembly before study leave	Friday 25 th May
Summer Half Term	28 th May – 1 st June; return 4 th June
Yr12 PPEs (Pre-Public Exams)	11 th – 22 nd June
KS3 (Yr7-8) Internal Exams	25 th – 29 th June
Yr 11 Final Assembly and Prom	Thursday 28 th June
Induction Day for Yr 6 into Yr 7	Friday 29 th June
Higher Education Days for Yr12	Mon-Tues 2 nd -3 rd July
Welcome Evening for Yr 6	Mon 9 th July, Main Hall, Lady Margaret entrance
School Summer Concert	Thursday 12 th July, from 6pm, School Hall
Sports Day	Monday 16 th July, Perivale Athletics Stadium
Enrichment Week	16 th - 19 th July, including trips and activities
Last Day of the Academic Year	Thursday 19 th July 2018, whole school assembly, goodbye to staff who are leaving; student party in form groups. Students leave by 12 mid-day
A Level Results 2018	Thursday 16 th August, Main Hall, Lady Margaret entrance. 8.30 a.m. Yr13; 9.30 a.m. Yr12
GCSE Results 2018	Thursday 23 rd August, Main Hall, Lady Margaret entrance. 8.30 a.m. Yr11; 9.30 a.m. Yr9
New Academic Year: 2018-19	Yrs7 & 12: start Weds 5 th September 2018 All other year groups start Thursday 6 th September

I hope the above information is of use to you. **Details of <u>next</u> year's term dates, academic year 2018-19, have also been placed on our website.**

On behalf of all the school community — students, staff and Governors — I wish each and every parent/carer a happy and restful Christmas holiday and a healthy and successful New Year. In particular, I would ask all our parents to encourage their sons and daughters to read regularly over the holiday and, for those studying for exams shortly, to use the second week (after they have rested) to catch up with their revision.

Best wishes for you all in 2018!

Yours sincerely,

M. Cramer, Headteacher















